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You don't often get email from padraigtimothy@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern,

On Saturday August 16th as a homeowner at 1881 Jefferson avenue I received notice of a
request for sound variance by the Nativity County Fair. 

I wholeheartedly support this request. The Nativity County Fair is a highlight of the year
for the neighborhood.  My family and I plan on attending you will find me dancing on the
plaza on Friday and Saturday night. I am a particular fan of the band West on Wellesley. 

We have had several new families move in on the block this year and they have all
without fail mentioned that they have the weekend of the fair highlighted on their
personal calendars already.   

Patrick Martin 
1881 Jefferson Ave
St Paul, MN 55105
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